Upcoming Road Closure - Section of 10th Street between
Hartford Avenue and Daytona Avenue

News Release Date
03-26-2024

A message from our Public Works Department: Upcoming Road Closure

On Wednesday, March 27, 2024 a section of 10th Street between Hartford Avenue and Daytona
Avenue will be closed for the tapping of a main fire line serving the new Fire Station. That
section of road is anticipated to be closed through Friday, March 29th as filling and restoration
need to occur following the tap. Proper Maintenance of Traffic (MOT) will be provided by the
contractor.

Thank you for your patience during this time.
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